Hello SU Families,
 
We had a great first week back from break!  This week we spent time reviewing our building-wide expectations.  Ask your students about some of the ways they practiced following routines around the classroom and building.
 
Winter Weather Reminders
We will head outside for recess as long as the feels like temperature is 16 or higher and it is dry outside.  All students will go outside each day, so it is important they are dressed for the weather.  If you do not have winter clothing for your student, please click on this link to request assistance: Student Support and Parent Feedback - Des Moines Public Schools (dmschools.org)
 
New Food Pantry Hours
Our food pantry is shifting to new hours.  Starting next week it will be open every Tuesday from 3-4:30. The pantry is open to anyone!  If you are not able to make it during this time, please click on the link below to make other arrangements.
Student Support and Parent Feedback - Des Moines Public Schools (dmschools.org)
 
Important Dates
1/16-1/18 No School
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

